
The Australian Consulate, Çanakkale is seeking applications from students with a high level of English 

and Turkish language ability to undertake paid work as interpreters and/or general assistants on the 
Visitor Services Team (VST) for 

Anzac Day, Gallipoli 25 April 2022.  

Applicants should request an electronic application form by e-mail at the address below:

vst.anzacday.gallipoli@gmail.com
Applicants should fully complete and return the form to the same e-mail address 

No later than :
12 November 2021, Friday

Initial interviews are due to be held on 22 – 26 November 2021

(venue and individual appointments to be advised via e-mail). 

Information on conditions for selected applicants will be provided during the interview process.  
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